
 

 

 City of Berlin 
Planning Department 

Memo 
To:  Mayor Grenier & City Council 

CC:  James Wheeler, City Manager; Eric Grenier, Public Works 
Director 

From:  Pamela E Laflamme, Community Development Director 

Date:  October 19, 2018 

Re:  Ten-Year Plan Discussion      

 

Applications for projects to be added to the NHDOT Ten-Year Plan are due to North 

Country Council in November.  Staff has a working list of potential projects for 

consideration and would like to discussion the prioritization of this list with the Council. 

These are what we have been considering: 

1. Rte. 110 Urban Compact Project 

2. Hutchins St./Bridge Street Intersection Project 

3. Cleveland Bridge to Phase I Rte. 110 – intersection of Pleasant & Green Street 

4. Downtown - in conjunction with the snowmelt project depending on the outcome of 

the feasibility study currently underway 

We would like to get your feedback Monday evening so we can work on preparing an 

application to get a project in the list now that our major road projects that we have been 

focusing on are completed. 

Thank you. 

 

 


